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FACTORY NEEDS MORE ROOM.

Warner Fence Co. Figuring on a New

Building of Brick.


The Warner fence factory, which was located in Ottawa by the Business Men’s Association nearly a year ago, has prospered since its removal to this city and its business has grown to a point where more room is needed. The company is now planning to erect another building as large as its present structure, which will give it double the capacity. The new building may be built of brick instead of frame as was the first one.

